
Fostering FAIR Data Practices in Europe

© Copyright 2020 – FAIRsFAIR “Fostering FAIR Data Practices In Europe” has received funding from the European
Union’s Horizon 2020 project call H2020-INFRAEOSC-2018-2020 Grant agreement 831558. The content of this
document does not represent the opinion of the European Union, and the European Union is not responsible for
any use that might be made of such content.

15 June 2019
The E-Humanities Working Group from the All European Academies (ALLEA) opened a consultation
on "Recommendations for Sustainable and FAIR Data Sharing in the Humanities", open to all till 15th
July 2019.

In  an  effort  to  support  Open  Science  practices  in  the  humanities,  the  working  group  has  drafted
recommendations  for  humanities  researchers  working  with  data,  seeking  contributions  from
researchers and practitioners working in disciplines within the humanities, as well as policy makers
and representatives of public and private organisations working in the field. The purpose of the open
consultation is to gather broad feedback from active humanities researchers, in order to best tailor
FAIR recommendations to the humanities.

I want to contribute to the Open Consultation: Click http://bit.ly/ALLEADH and have your
say
Till when I can add my inputs?: 15th July 2019
How can I contribute: You can contribute by leaving comments, making suggested edits,
asking questions, or providing use-cases directly in the document. If you sign into a Google
account before contributing, then your name/email address will be visible in the document,
and we can acknowledge your participation in our final publication.

For more information see the ALLEA E-Humanities Working Group home page.

About

The European Academies  constitute  a  unique pan-European knowledge base  that  is  trusted,  non-partisan  and long-term.  The
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Academies therefore have an important contribution to make to debates regarding sustained digital infrastructures and project-funded
artefacts, the achievement of long-term durable digital preservation, the societal responsibility for preservation of our digital cultural
heritage, and research practices in the field of digital Humanities. The E-Humanities Working Group is charged with identifying and
raising awareness for priorities and concerns of the Digital Humanities, and contributing to the Open Science and Open Access
agenda from a Humanities and Social Sciences perspective, and building consensus for common standards and best practices in
E-Humanities scholarship and digitisation.


